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I reviewed our client feedback RPI video footage and thought this was a good
quote worth sharing:
 
 
“Part of why I support rapid process improvement is the remarkable relationships
and understanding of other people’s work that you get from doing it. That can
only make us better. It’s not a matter of them vs. us, it’s all of us together.”
-remarks from Dana Lord, Clackamas County Public Health Director, during report
out of client feedback Lean RPI (February 26th, 2014)
 
 
--
Philip Mason, MPH
Policy Analyst
Clackamas County Public Health Division
2051 Kaen Road, Suite 367
Oregon City, OR 97045
503-742-5956 (direct line)
503-944-9144 (cell)
PMason@clackamas.us

To serve you better, please take time to give us your feedback by clicking
here.
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